SEPTEMBER 18, 2023
MONDAY

PUBLIC HEARING
ON NUISANCE ABATEMENT

@ 5:00 pm
Town Hall Conference Room

The Council of the Town of Monon met for a public hearing on Monday, September 18, at 5:00 pm at the
Monon Town Hall. Members present were President Rosemary Cooley, Ken Hickman, Toni Onken and Chris

Franklin. Also, present were Marshal Roger Young, Attorney Rebecca Trent, and Clerk - Treasurer Stacy
Selagy.

-Vice-President Ron Benakovich was absent.
-President Rosemary Cooley started the public hearing @ 5:00 pm.
Attorney Trent began the meeting by stating that on August 3", 2023, the Town of Monon sent an order to

Jacob Garling, owner of 103 N Arch St, to remove two outbuildings. The buildings are dilapidated and there

are vermin inhabiting them, making them a health and safety risk. The town has also received complaints from
a neighbor.

Mr. Garling feels that while not aesthetically pleasing to the eye, the buildings are structurally sound.

After discussion, the board requested that Jacob cut down the mulberry trees and weeds so that the town can

get a better view of the structures. Jacob has been granted 30 days’ time to complete this work, at which time
the town will revisit this issue.

President Cooley adjourned the meeting @ 5:26 pm.
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